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Helen Phillips

From: Michael Hekkers 
Sent: Saturday, March 26, 2022 9:31 AM
To: House Finance
Subject: HB 170 Please pass the Alaska Energy Independence Fund Bill-ENERGY INDEPENDENCE PROGRAM 

& FUND: AIDEA

This Green Bank bill would save Alaskans utility $$,$$$ approximately 30% off, create jobs by making buildings more energy 
efficient, and help our environment. This is even more timely now with the Ukraine crisis and Russia's exports of oil and gas. 
 
I hope you are well. 
 
Mike Hekkers 
Alaskan 
Get your elected officials to tackle the climate emergency and to reduce the plastic and waste stream! 




